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Excellence for every child every day

Fun at the disco!
Our children, parents and staff had so much fun at 
the disco on Monday, so we have decided to plan 
another for later in the year. At the end of the disco, 
our PTA team applauded every single child for 
having excellent manners. 
Together, with your support, we have managed to 
raise £900 towards our library developments. 
Thank you to everyone who supported the disco!

Issue 4

Y3s Trip to Manor Lodge
All of the children in Y3 Foxes and Y3 
Woodpeckers enjoyed cave painting by 
candlelight on Monday- a real Stone Age 
experience!

Eden Camp
The Y6 children had an 
interesting day at Eden 
Camp, and stepped back 
in time to visit WW2. 
They enjoyed roaming 
the huts to find out about 
the different aspects of 
the war. 

Y4s Active Maths
Mrs M shared this photo of her 
children and said, “The children 
have been learning how to order 
numbers up to 10,000 by creating a 
class number line. They could only 
use language such as 'my number is 
greater than or less than...'. They did 
an amazing job!” Well done Y4s!


